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From: Stephen Clarke <stephen@chordwizard.com>
To: <nicholas.hall@planning.nsw.gov.au>
CC: katiesachs <katiesachs@aapt.net.au>, Sharon & Michael Wilks <mswilks@big...
Date: 12/23/2011 8:47 am
Subject: Marstel Application:  Submission from Mayfield East Public School P&C
Attachments: CpcfmSubmisionReMarstel.pdf

Nick Hall
NSW Planning

Dear Mr Hall,

This is a submission regarding the Marstel Bulk Fuel Terminal from the 
Mayfield East Public School P&C Association. 

We strongly oppose the application for their terminal.

We believe our children's safety and well-being are threatened by this 
development, both by the presence of the terminal itself, and by the 
inexplicable proposal to transport such massive quantities of flammable 
and explosive liquids by road, which runs directly past our school.

We feel that we have no cause for confidence that Marstel will 
effectively safeguard this facility, nor that the relevant authorities 
will effectively ensure that they do.

We have a range of concerns and objections to this particular proposal, 
and to the poor planning processes that have been evident thus far in 
the redevelopment of the old BHP site. 

The range of our concerns is well represented in the submission document 
prepared by the CPCFM group, of which I have attached a copy.

Regards,

Stephen Clarke
Executive Officer
Mayfield East Public School P&C Association
02 4960 9520


